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 “Trust in the Lord who is next to Us” 
Mie Haga, President  

 

The 23rd Board members (from left to right) 

oto (Vice President/Treasurer) 

 

 
The 23rd term has begun.  
1. To be joined together with the members 

of each CW via the biannual Newsletter, 
to send out and share information via 
the communication, ‘Hibiki’; and 
internet site. 

2. To learn the Word through the monthly 
“Bible Study”; the insert in the 
Newsletter 

3. To support ministry at home and abroad 
through thanksgiving donations 

4. To model our faith for subsequent 
generations and support ministry to 
children 

5. To aid disaster-hit areas by utilizing 
mail order shopping 

6. To discuss procedural options for 
electing our president 

The league will follow for above six agenda 

items. 

In light of recent developments in the society, 

such as the passing of the Security Laws 

and recommissioning of nuclear power 

plants, I am afraid that the life and health of 

coming generations could be threatened. I 

hope that we can pray and take action which 

will enable this society to become more 

concerned with the preservation of life and 

health.  All the CW’s across the country are 

invited to share prayers and support. Let us 

walk together, “trusting the Lord next to us” 

in good times and bad times. 

When the General Meeting and Rally was 
over, a sister from Nagasaki Church talked 
to me.  She said that the women’s group at 
her church was currently inactive in the 
league, though she was sent by the 

congregation. I felt something fervent in her 
word. 
I know that some CW’s are in recess.  I pray 
that they will be able to resume activities, 
and toward that end, we will consider what 
the league can do. 
 
Greetings from the new officers 
 
Akiko Nemoto, vice president & treasurer 
With whatever I can or cannot do, I would 
like to be prudent, accurate, and brave with 
all my strength.  I hope this will meet His 
will and benefit the league. 
 
Noriko Sugimoto, secretary 
Through the coming three years, I would 
like to discover the meaning of my sharing 
responsibilities in JELCW this year, which 
marks the 70th anniversary of the end of 
WWII amid an aging society. 
 
Etsuko Yanai, communications 
I will pray and do my best step by step, so 
that LELCW can deliver the biannual 
newsletters as rich in content as possible. I 
trust God will help me. 

Akiko Nem

Noriko Sugimoto (Secretary) 

Etsuko Yanai (Communications) 

Yoshie Haga (President) 
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